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30th June 2023 
We are all created unique and special.  

He made us all perfect having our own uniqueness.  
1 Peter 4:10-11 “God has given each of you a gift from his great variety of spiritual gifts. Use them well to serve one another.”  

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

This week was our annual sports day and PTA summer fair and what a fantastic day it was. The rain gave way and we were able to 
enjoy a fabulous afternoon. It was great to see the children enjoying all the different activities and really encouraging their team 
members on. Its always one of highlights in the school calendar and I just need to say a huge thank you to miss Armitage for all her 
hard work organising and planning such a great day. The PTA did a brilliant job and I know the children enjoyed the various stalls on 
offer especially throwing the wet sponges at the teachers, I think it cooled them all down after such a warm afternoon. The PTA 
raised a fantastic £900  which will be put towards resources for the school , which we are always grateful for. 

Thank you all for joining us and for the many lovely emails we’ve your continued support when putting on these events.  

Wishing you a lovely weekend,  Emma Stanford-Smith (Headteacher) 

 

Sports Day Special  
 

 

 

“I Loved throwing wet 

sponges at Mrs Dewar.”—

Dusty 

“I liked the parachute game because it 

was funny when the parachute fell down 

onto my head.  I felt like I was in  

reception again.”- Archie M 

“I was surprised that I  

didn’t drop the egg in the 

egg and spoon race.” - 

Seren 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“I enjoyed the  

sportsmanship.”—Mark 

“I liked the Racing” - 

Kalina 

“My favourite activities were the sprinting and the   

parachute thingy.”- Gabriel  

“I like the hoola hoop 

activity because some 

people got stuck in the 

hoop.” - Erin 

“I liked taking 

photos of the 

race.” - Roisin 



“I liked the egg and 

spoon race because I like 

eggs!” - William 

“It was good to try your best 

in all the sports and to try 

your best in a big space.” - 

Charlotte 

 “I enjoyed the race because I came first place. And I 

enjoyed taking part in lots of the activities but not the 

resting!” - Mark 

 

“ I enjoyed the relay race  

because it tested your speed 

and you could see what place 

you came.” - Avneet  



CELEBRATION 
               The results of this week’s celebration awards 

ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS 
 
 

Reception: Tammi and Aliza  

Year 1: Mia and Luc 

Year 2: Stanley and Krisla 

Year 3:  Daisy and Leilani 

Year 4: Erin and Archie M 

PUPIL OF THE WEEK 
 
 

Reception: Anthony 

Year 1: Cristiano 

Year 2:  Rex 

Year 3:  Gabriel 

Year 4: Carlyle 

A huge well done to all of these children.  
We are really proud of you. 

FORTHCOMING DATES  

7th July  Whole school transition day 

14th July 
Express Event  

Reception, Y1, Y2 & Y3 (2:45pm) 

17th July Year 4 fair and leavers dinner (for children) 

19th July 
Year 4 leavers assembly and picnic 

Last day of term 1.15pm finish 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day Winners 

A A huge well done to the 

Yellow team who came first in the 

sports day with Blue team a very close 

second. Well done everyone! 

 

 

PE DAYS SUMMER 2 

Reception - Friday 

    Year 1 – Tuesday and Thursday 

Year 2 – Tuesday and Thursday 

Year 3 – Monday (swimming) and 

Tuesday  

Year 4 – Tuesday and Friday  

SPARKLY GREEN - FROZEN  

FRIDAY WITH THE HEAD 

PARKING 

Just a Reminder that it is 

illegal to park on double 

yellow lines and by doing 

so it is putting the  

school children and other 

pedestrians at risk.  

Don’t forget to book 

your lunches in  

advance on  

School Money. 

Even if your child has 

packed lunch… this 

still needs to be  

selected on the 

School Money  

 





 

 

 

Overview of PBS 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 

 am and pm sessions  

 
 

June 6th             August 1st 






